
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
CANCELED MEETING OF THE MEMBERS 

 
OF 

 
THE STATE HOUSING APPEALS BOARD 

 
 
 
 
 
 

The Annual Meeting of the Members of the State Housing Appeals Board that 
was scheduled to be held on Monday, September 12, 2022 at 1:00 p.m. via 

WebEx has now been canceled. 
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 


